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VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The State of Connecticut Department of Housing  

Annual Agency Plan for the Administration of the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program for SFY 20-21 

 
 
The Department of Housing will conduct a VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING/HEARING on April 9, 
2020 from 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM.  If interested in participating in the VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING, 
please send an e-mail to CT.HOUSING.PLANS@ct.gov with “Virtual Public Hearing” in the 
“Subject” line.  We will e-mail you the link to the meeting before the public meeting. 
 
DOH will also accept electronic feedback and comment on the administration of these 
programs. All relevant input received will be considered. 
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